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GOVERNOR CONVEYS CHINGDANG FESTIVAL GREETINGS 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

conveyed warm greetings to the people of the State on the auspicious 

occasion of Chingdang festival. He has expressed his hope that the 

festivity will ushers-in peace, good harvest and prosperity for all. 

In his festival message, the Governor said that Chingdang is the most 

popular festival of the Sajolang community. During the festival, the 

community not only worships the deities but also the nature for the 

wellbeing of mankind. Such traditions and practices of the tribal 

communities have always helped in the continuation of the treasured 

cultural heritage as well as in the preservation the flora and fauna.  

Joining the Sajolang community on the occasion in offering prayers to 

Almighty to bless each one with choicest blessings, the Governor has 

expressed his confidence that along with the festivity, the festival will 

continue in conserving the green environment.  

 
 
PRO to Governor 
Arunachal Pradesh 
ITANAGAR, October 14, 2013 
 


